
 
 

Wednesday, March-05-25 
 

 
From Ms. Gilbert 
 

IT IS HERE!!!! YIPPEEEE 
TOMORROW Grade 11s is your retreat day!! 

  Thursday March 6th to be at school ON TIME- Wear your CiVVIES - bring a BIG lunch and  
wear STURDY shoes! We will be outside for part of the day!! 
LEAVE your technology and phones and earbuds and laptops at HOME…. 
be ready to PLAY, PRAY and EAT!! 

I CAN’T wait for the FUN! 🙂 
Great Day to be a SABRE. 

 
From Mr Gibbs 

 

Art Club is cancelled today at lunch 
 

From Mr. McLaverty 
  

Congratulations to the Senior Girls basketball team on their fantastic performance at the 
provincials. The girls fought tough competition at the Langley Events Centre to come out on 
top in 3 of 4 games, with wins over Southpointe Academy, Aberdeen Hall and Maple Ridge 
Cristian. The girls finished 9th overall in BC. The grads led the way with Julia averaging 22 
points per game, and Zoe Spratt with 10 rebounds a game. Maya Arauz and Lindsey Cameron 
and Natalia Gedischk joined in with their solid all around games. The younger players were 
terrific and promise a great future for senior Sabres basketball. 

 

 
From Mrs Krause and the Yearbook Team 
 

Grade 8 girls basketball team photos are the start of lunch tomorrow/Thursday, March 6th, in 
the gym. Please come right at the start of lunch and spread the word! 

 
From Mr. McLaverty 
  

Any students interested in writing the Euclid math competition please contact Mr. McLaverty 
by lunchtime tomorrow, March 6th. 

 
 
From Ms. Fowlie 
 

Both online course selection through MyEd AND the paper course selection sheets are 
overdue. If you have not submitted your paper copy, it needs to be in this week to the office. If 
you have not submitted through MyEd, you no longer can and need to meet with Ms. Fowlie, 
Ms. Sanders, or Mr. McLaverty asap. All late submissions are date stamped which can affect 
your elective choices. 

 

mailto:lindseyc425@cisdv.bc.ca


 
From Mme. Ballam and Sra. Tate 
 

Here you are, what you’ve all been waiting for….Students in Grades 10-12 next year who are in French and 
Spanish……..It’s really time to get excited!! 
 
THE TRIP TO FRANCE AND SPAIN, SPRING BREAK 2026 
 
The meeting is next Tuesday, Mar 11 at 6:30pm via Zoom.Tell your parents to register. 
Click on the QR code to get all the information.  
 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/113SGP14J9pOxcmQ2eHq-
cA3csFV656bn/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105667727706062669468&rtpof=true&sd=true 

 
 
 
 

From the Music Club: 
 
IT IS QR CODE WEDNESDAY! 
 
SONGS of the week as selected by members who are “In Da Club” 
Funny Little Man 

 
Advance Guards 

 
Ride - Going Blank Again 

 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/113SGP14J9pOxcmQ2eHq-cA3csFV656bn/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105667727706062669468&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/113SGP14J9pOxcmQ2eHq-cA3csFV656bn/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105667727706062669468&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://youtu.be/ePNFt5GOcBM
https://youtu.be/ILOANaLwxIo
https://youtu.be/6E7eztM15SM


From Ms. Sanders and the Peer Counselling Team 
 

It’s hard to learn when you are hungry.  Sometimes, you may find that you have forgotten your 
lunch.  Don’t worry.  There is food here for you.  Sabre Snacks are available in the Commons, 
right outside the Foods Lab door.  

 
 

Only 10 more days to get your tickets at early bird prices for the play! 
Find out who the killer is! 

 

 
 


